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From: Abiel X. Carrillo

To: "Asa Weber"

Subject: Manzano High School - K22D020 - Stamp Date 2-23-2016
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2016 1:01:00 PM

Asa,

Based on the information in your submittal received 3-2-2016, the above-referenced Grading and
Drainage Plan cannot be approved until the hydrology and hydraulic information is provided (by
Wilson & Company) as noted in the drainage narrative. The additional information should be joined
with this grading plan for a complete submittal. Mark the new submittal as a resubmittal since
another review fee would not be required.

See below comments | had on the current submittal:

1. We recommend having outfalls for the first flush ponding areas. For example, sidewalk
culverts for the areas around the building, and median cuts on the low side of the island to
prevent stormwater backing up into the parking lot.

2. Please ensure that the additional information that will be provided includes references (and
excerpts if applicable) from the master plan for the High School.

3. Provide the site plan to better understand paving and sidewalk improvement limits.

a. The roadway that wraps around the north side of the building appears to terminate
behind the curb without a driveway, and it has a different hatching than the
southern access aisle. The keyed note suggests that it is a paved road.

Any question just let me know.

Abiel Carrillo, P.E.

Principal Engineer - Hydrology
Planning Department

Development Review Services Division
City of Albuguerque

505-924-3986

acarrillo@cabg.gov

600 2" Street NW

Albuquerque, NM 87102
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